
Menno Bulletin WeeklyMenno Bulletin WeeklyMenno Bulletin WeeklyMenno Bulletin Weekly    
Bulletin Announcements for May 1, 2016 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

May    4 – Community Night – 6:15 meal.  Children will plant flowers outside while adults make succulent wreaths. 

May  11 – Worship Team – 7:00 pm  

May  15 – Combined S.S. class for question/answer time with Jason Kuniholm, Mellinger District Overseer.  

May  15 – WH Fellowship meal.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 

May  17 – First Deaf, Inc. Board  meeting – 6:30 pm. 

May  19 – Elder Board – 6:30 pm.  

May  22 – Sunday 10:30 am “Church in the Park” followed by picnic and games 

 

Sunday, May 1    Sunday, May 8 

Message Randy Keener    Randy Keener 

Greeters Becky Nolt and Becky Rutt  John H. and Kathryn Landis 

 

~You are strongly encouraged to attend the second combined Sunday school class on May 15 when we will meet  with 

Bishop Jason Kuniholm for a question and answer time on the affiliation discernment. He will preach as well.  

 

~Mary Zehr had back surgery Tuesday morning and was up and walking already Wednesday.  Paul and Mary thank you 

for your prayer support and welcome continued prayers for her recovery.  Let’s give praise to God!      ~Pastor Randy 

 

~NOTICE:  Becky Nolt will no longer be accepting empty pill bottles for recycling since the place she took them is no 

longer doing that service.  If you want an address she found on the internet where they do take pill bottles as a missions 

project, see Becky for that information. 

 

~Church Directory Update: 

        Nathan Ayers address change:  1708 Columbia Ave. #N, Lancaster, PA 17603.  Phone # stays the same. 

 

~Next Community Night is scheduled for May 4 at 6:15.  Following the meal, children will plant flowers at the church 

with Shelby and Tricia while adults make live succulent wreaths with Abby Diffenbach and Eileen Ranck  

~The Parent and Preschool Center has two paid positions available.   1) Connections Coordinator,  and  2) A Teacher for 

Wednesday and Thursday mornings for the 2016-2017 school year. For more information about these positions or an 

application, call Chris Stahl, Director at 397-5717.  Please spread the word to others you may think of who would fit these 

positions. 

~The Mennonite Children's Choir of Lancaster is now scheduling auditions on May 10 and 11 for the 2016-2017 choir 

year. Children and youth in kindergarten through grade 12 may contact Artistic Director Darlene Hein (717-333-4202) to 

schedule an audition. Singers meet Tuesday evenings late August through early May to rehearse for a fall and spring concert 

series. The mission of MCCL is training children and youth to glorify Jesus Christ through excellent choral singing.  The 

MCCL program is open to children and youth from all church backgrounds and is a program of Lancaster Mennonite School 

as a service to the community. 

 ~Friendship Community Chicken BBQ, Fest and Auction, scheduled for May 13.  Drive-Thru or Eat-In.   

Chicken BBQ Meals include: 
Yost 1/2 chicken, applesauce, chips, pudding, a roll and a drink for $10! 

1/2 Chicken Only: $8 

 

 

 

 

 


